
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Select Board Meeting 

March 31, 2020 

 

Present: Janice Arsenault, Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Larry Fox and Scott Davidson. 

 

1. Discussed renting a grader to work on the dirt roads. 

2. Kris Barboza called Steve Goldsmith to ask if the Town was interested in selling the 

Howard Pasture Lot. Steve said we were not. 

3. The Mill Pond has been put on hold due to the coronavirus, 

4. The following liquor licenses were renewed for the following establishments: 

   Lake Kezar Country Club 

   Quisisana Resort 

   Kezar Lake Marina 

   Severance Lodge 

   The Lodge at Pleasant Point 

   Ctr, Lovell Inn 

   Ebenezer's Pub 

   Wicked Good Store 

   Sunshine Backpack Food Program 

   Steve Goldsmith made the motion to approve and Bob Drew seconded. 

5.  Adjourned 7:33. 


